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Dear Mr. Syed Zahid Ali 

 

On behalf of the Secretariat, I would like to extend my sincere congratulations to you for 

having been selected to be a member of the Advisory Council of the Association of 

Universities of Asia and the Pacific (AUAP) at the 15th AUAP General Conference held in 

Daffodil International University, Dhaka, Bangladesh on November 14, 2022.  Your term 

of office is two (2) years, from January 1, 2023 to December 31, 2024.  The Advisory 

Council was created so that it can provide expert advice on matters relating to the 

overall purpose of AUAP.  It is one of the organs of AUAP and this is covered by Article 

19 of the new Constitution of AUAP.   The Founding President of AUAP, Prof. Dr. Wichit 

Srisa-sa is the Emeritus Chair of the AUAP Advisory Council, and the Chairman of the 

AUAP Advisory Council is the Immediate Past President of AUAP, and President of 

Lyceum of the Philippines University (LPU), Batangas, Philippines. 
 

With all good wishes! 
 

 

Kind regards, 
 

 
 
 
 

(Ricardo P. Pama, Ph.D.) 
Secretary General  

 

 


